
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We, the Faith Community of Immaculate Heart of Mary School
are committed to Jesus Christ, and therefore called by Him to minister in love to others.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
AUGUST 10, 2022

Dear Eagles,

I pray that you have been enjoying a fun and restful summer! We have less than a month
until we return to school, so I wanted to send a few reminders and updates to ensure a
smooth transition into the new school year as it is rapidly approaching.

Please take care of the following tasks prior to the start of the school year:

Ensure that you are able to log in to Schoolspeak, our communications hub. We use
Schoolspeak to send important emails and update your child’s grades. Please be sure to
complete the registration information and back-to-school forms by August 31st.



Please go online before the start of the school year to enroll with Blackbaud Tuition
Management at: https://enroll.blackbaud.school. Our school code is: 77925. This will be the
most efficient way to pay for tuition and fees throughout the school year. Per our
registration agreement, any in-house payments will be subject to a 10% service fee. For
more information on how to enroll, visit: https://webfiles.blackbaud.com.

If you plan on using the school’s lunch program, register on www.mmmcaterings.com using
the school’s code - IMHM-20189.

As a reminder, the first week of school (Sept. 6-9) is 12:30 dismissal. The Extended Day
Program (EDP) will be available for $10 per day. If you plan on regularly using EDP, register
by emailing the EDP registration form to Ms. Bautista. Fees will be added to Blackbaud.

Purchase all uniforms and school supplies requested by your child’s teacher. Although we
will not be having a back-to-school meeting prior to the start of the school year, we are
providing families a chance to drop-off school supplies, peruse used uniforms, and take a
sneak peek at our newly renovated school on Thursday, September 1st from 9 AM-3 PM.
Can’t make it? Not a problem! Please bring your school supplies along with all completed
summer homework assignments on the first day of school - Tuesday, September 6th.

https://enroll.blackbaud.school
https://webfiles.blackbaud.com/files/support/helpfiles/tuition-management/content/st-payer-enrollment.html
http://www.mmmcaterings.com
http://www.ihmla.org/uploads/1/2/4/1/12419131/edp_guidelines_2022-2023__2_.pdf
http://www.ihmla.org/uploads/1/2/4/1/12419131/ihm_school_dress_code_2022-2023.pdf
http://www.ihmla.org/summer-homework.html


EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?

● Want to get a head start on your service hours? We are looking for volunteers who are
available the week of August 22nd to help clear out items in the auditorium and return them to
various rooms around the school. Due to the heavy lifting that is involved, double hours will be
granted to these volunteers. Email Ms. Bautista if you are interested.

● CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) manages and oversees an athletic program for Catholic
elementary schools under the jurisdiction of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles. We are hoping to
bring back volleyball and basketball for students in grades 7 and 8 through CYO and are in need
of coaches! Coaches must be VIRTUS trained, fingerinted, and willing to undergo training
through CYO. Serving as a coach for practices and games will go towards completion of service
hours. Your child does not have to play for you to coach. If interested, email Ms. Bautista.

● The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work with or around children are
VIRTUS® trained and certified. It is mandatory that all volunteers working with our students
(i.e. parents completing their service hours as field trip chaperones, yard duty supervisors,
classroom helpers, etc.) are VIRTUS trained and fingerprinted. For more information, visit:
https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/.

● The United States Church has launched a “Eucharistic Revival.”  Join Archbishop Gomez for a
daylong Archdiocesan Eucharistic Congress on Saturday, August 13 from 9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. at
the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angels. Admission is FREE.  Go to lacatholics.org/eucharist
for more information and to register.

● Sept. 1: 9 AM-3 PM Supply drop-off opportunity
● Sept. 6: First day of school; 7 PM PTA meeting (all are welcome!)
● Sept. 6-9: 12:30 PM Dismissal
● Sept. 9: 8:30 AM Mass
● Sept. 16: 8:30 AM Mass; 12:30 PM Dismissal
● Sept. 22: TK/K and 1st Family Night
● Sept. 23: 8:30 AM Mass; 12:30 PM Dismissal
● Sept. 25: 9:30 AM Family Mass followed by back-to-school social
● Sept. 30: 8:30 AM Mass; 12:30 PM Dismissal
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1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029
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